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October 4, 2012
Dear <Educator Name>

This message serves to inform you that your Summative Evaluation report, as part as your performance evaluation, will occur on <Summative Date>.  At least four weeks prior to this date, you must submit evidence of Standard I: Curriculum, Planning, and Assessment; Standard II: Teaching All Students; Standard III: Family and Community Engagement, and Standard IV: Professional Culture.  You may submit this evidence through the “Artifacts” tab of the Employee Development and Feedback System (http://eval.mybps.org).  If you would like more information about the performance evaluation system, please contact your evaluator or visit the Office of Educator Effectiveness’s website at http://educatoreffectiveness.weebly.com.

Best,

<Administrator Name>
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